
 

TANA WATER WORKS DEVELOPMENT AGENCY (TWWDA) 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 ON THE TENDER NOTICE NO 5/2023-2024 

1. Tana Water Works Development Agency (TWWDA) wishes to draw the attention of all Interested Bidders on the Tender 

document for the Construction of Small Dams and Water Pans (TWWDA/FA/001/2023-2026), as had been advertised 

by way of uploading the document on PPIP Portal and TWWDA website on Tuesday 29th August 2023 to the following 

adjustment as indicated in the table below. This addendum relates to the adjustment made on item number 7 in the 

Evaluation and Qualification Criteria (Mandatory Requirements). The change is now uploaded on the Agency`s 

website www.tanawwda.go.ke. 

 TENDER NUMBER AND NAME AREA OF CHANGE NATURE OF CHANGE 

i. Construction of Small Dams and Water Pans 

(TWWDA/FA/001/2023-2026) 

Under Section III: Evaluation and 

Qualification Criteria, Mandatory 

Requirement Number 7 states that: `` A 

copy of current Registrations 

Certificate as a Qualified Contractor 

(Category 2 and above) for 

Construction of Dams by the Ministry 

of Water, Sanitation and Irrigation`` is 

required. 

 

Requirement number 7 under the 

Mandatory Requirements shall now 

read ``A copy of current 

Registrations Certificate as a Water 

Works Contractor by The Ministry 

of Water, Sanitation and Irrigation 

Class D for Water Works Borehole 

Drilling for the current year`` 

 

  

2. This addendum shall form part and be construed as such for the tender document referred to herein pursuant to the section 

on ``Amendment of Documents` as explained in the bid; 

 

For further clarification, kindly use the email address indicated: ceo@tanawwda.go.ke or info@tanawwda.go.ke  

The Chief Executive Officer, 

Tana Water Works Development Agency 

P.O Box 1292-10100, NYERI 
Tel: 061-2032282 

Date: 11th September 2023 

  
 


